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      January 14, 2021 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 

Secretary 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

 

Re: Case 18-E-0138 – Proceeding on Motion of the Commission Regarding Electric 

Vehicle Supply Equipment and Infrastructure. 

 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

 

The enclosed Statements, issued by New York State Electric & Gas Corporation (“NYSEG”) and 

Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation (“RG&E”), (together the “Companies”), are transmitted 

for filing in compliance with the New York State Public Service Commission’s (the 

“Commission”) Order Establishing Electric Vehicle Infrastructure Make-Ready Program and 

Other Programs, issued and effective on July 16, 2020 (the “Order”), in the above referenced 

proceeding.   The Statements are to become effective on February 1, 2021. 

 

 PSC No. 120 – Electricity 

 EVS Statement No. 1  

 

 PSC No. 19 – Electricity 

 EVS Statement No. 1  

 

The Companies currently do not have costs to collect for the Electric Vehicle Infrastructure 

Make-Ready Program and have set the surcharges to zero.  The filing of the EVS Statements are 

also in accordance with the Companies’ tariffs.  

 

If there are any questions concerning this filing, please call Kathy Grande at (585)771-4514 or 

me at (585)484-6810.  

 

 Respectfully submitted, 

  
 Lori A. Cole 

 

Enclosures 

Lori A. Cole 
Manager - Regulatory & Tariffs 
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